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Dear Sir/Madam
 
Unfortunately due to our work commitments we are unable to attend either the meeting tonight
 at the Ulladulla Civic Centre or the one tomorrow Tues 2/4/19 at the same venue.
 
We do wish however to have our strong objection to development of any allotted bushland
 space into residential/additional home sites noted to the IPC.  We sincerely believe that the
 preservation of bushland is essential not only to the health and well-being of residents but also
 to the fauna, flora and waterways all of which add to the natural beauty and environment of our
 local area which likewise attracts tourism and economic growth.
 
Please therefore note our strong objection to any development of this nature.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to let our opinion be noted.
 
Kind regards
 
Chris and Lindy Myers

 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 




